
Academic Appeals for UCT funded students

Students on UCT financial 
aid or GAP funding in 2021, 
who failed to pass at least 
50% of their courses, and 
are therefore not eligible 
for funding in 2022, must 
please appeal to the 
Student Financial Aid 
Office.

What you need to do: Submit 
an online appeal by logging 
onto your PeopleSoft Student 
Portal.  This function is only 
available to NSFAS, financial 
aid and GAP-funded students 
who did not meet the 
minimum academic 
progression requirements.

Pre-2018 students who are 
within N+3 years of funding 
and who are 2022 finalists 
(those who will graduate if 
they pass all their courses in 
2022) will continue to receive 
UCT-financed aid or GAP 
funding, as per normal 
funding rules.

N+3 students will 
automatically be processed 
by the Student Financial Aid 
Office and need not submit 
any appeal, provided the 
information is available that 
the student will be a 
potential finalist in 2022.

Due to budget 
availability and to ensure 
fairness of access to 
resources, appeals will 
not be considered for 
N+4 funding.

The funding for students that 
exceed the N+ rule will be a 
UCT Student Loan and top up 
bursary funding subject to 
approved cost of study.


